Exhibit H

From: Ahmad Ghaderi

To: Alexis Oropeza; Jorge Ramirez

Cc: "Paul Dadgar"

Subject: Proposed carwash at 5005 Long Beach, Long Beach
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:34:37 PM
-EXTERNAL-

Good afternoon Jorge,

Please see email below in support of our project. We have provided the information that was
supplied to you to Ms. Chiles and we received the email below.

Look forward to your supportive staff report.

Sincerely,

Ahmad Ghaderi

A & S Engineering, Inc.

28405 Sand Canyon Road, suite “B”
Canyon Country, CA., 91387

Ph: 661-250-9300

FX: 661-250-9333

CL: 818-519-7075

Email: ahmadg@asengineer.com

From: Nicole Howton Chiles <NHowton@lbschools.net>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:25 PM

To: Ahmad Ghaderi <ahmadg@asengineer.com>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Proposed carwash at 5005 Long Beach, Long Beach

Thank you for sharing with me the details of your project. All of my questions were answered
and | have no concerns that this car wash will interfere with our learning environment.
Thank you again.

| wish you all the best.

NICOLE

Nicole Howton Chiles, Principal
Dooley Elementary School
5075 Long Beach Blvd.

Long Beach, CA 90805

(562) 428-7274

"Education is the most powerful weapon we can use to change the world." ~ Nelson Mandela
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